
 

 

Attn:   Stephanie Cormier    

Senior Planner, Yolo County Planning and Public Works    

Date:  5-7-13 

RE: Use Permit ZF: 2013-0018 PreStar, Inc (SkyDance SkyDiving)  

 

Dear Ms. Cormier, 

My wife and I both support this application for a use permit for camping and food service provided by 
SkyDance SkyDiving.   

SkyDance has always provided a very professional, but more importantly, a very safe Skydiving Center.  
My wife, my son, and I have all been skydiving for over 7 years now.  We live about the same distance 
away (2 hour drive) from three different Northern California Drop Zones, however, we prefer to come to 
SkyDance SkyDiving to do our jumps because of their outstanding safety record, customer service, and 
strictly adhered to safety protocols.  It is the best Drop Zone that we have ever jumped at (including 
several other western states and Hawaii). 

On several occasions we have taken weekend long training classes that required us to remain at 
SkyDance in order to avoid numerous hours of unnecessary commuting time each day.  The ability to eat 
and camp there made those training opportunities possible for us. 

Thank you for considering our endorsements for PreStar, Inc (SkyDance SkyDiving) on this issue.  Please 
feel free to contact us personally, if you wish, for any potential follow-up on this issue. 

 

Sincerely, Dan Hall 

Captain, Placer County Sheriff’s Department (retired) 

Email: hall@usamedia.tv 

Home phone (530) 878-2719 
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